Board Report 2/8/2024

1. Eliminating Barriers to Student Access and Success

On Tuesday, February 13th, the Crafton Student Senate will be hosting its annual Club Rush
and Unit Completion Event. They will be introducing the various clubs and organizations run by,
and for students. They will be featuring 18+ clubs and hosting the campus student services
departments. Students will have the opportunity to enjoy a free lunch from one of two food
trucks, celebrate their accomplishments, and find out how to get involved or receive academic
support. Counseling, Veterans Affairs, and the Basic Needs Office will be providing resources
on how to access resources to promote wellness and overall student success.

2. Be a diverse, equitable, inclusive and anti-racist institution

The Crafton Hills College Student Senate has ushered in the new year with a renewed
commitment to diversity, equity, and inclusion by acting as a safe, nurturing environment for all
students to express their ideas authentically. In the 2023-2024 academic year, the student
government has elected and collaborated with a coalition of senators and stakeholders that
accurately reflects the ultra-diverse student body of Crafton as a campus community. We are
incredibly excited to work closely with all campus cultural committees to champion diversity.
Furthermore, | personally would like to thank my fellow colleagues for their kindness and
support as a member of the LGBTQ+ community.



